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       Brussels, 16 January 2016 
       Ref: MR/AKR/9766 

 
Subject: Request for a meeting in Belgrade  
 
Dear Sirs,  
 
The ETUCE, the European Trade Union Committee for Education, is the European Region 
of Education International, the global umbrella organisation of teacher unions. It represents 
132 teacher unions in Europe, i.e. more than 11 million teachers from all levels of the 
education sector (pre-primary, primary, secondary & higher education, vocational 
education & training) in 45 countries. The ETUCE is a social partner in education at EU 
level and a trade union federation of the ETUC, the European Trade Union Confederation. 
 
Particularly with a view to Serbia’s role as a possible future EU member state, the 
developments in the education sector in the Republic of Serbia have always been both 
interesting and important for ETUCE to follow.  Allow me to approach you about some 
challenges raised by ETUCE’s Serbian affiliate, the Teacher Union of Serbia (TUS). TUS 
has reported for quite a long time on problems of weakening labour relations and 
unsatisfying working conditions in the education sector. We are of course concerned about 
the course of social dialogue in the education sector which is to our heart and we would like 
to sincerely contribute to support a possible positive solution to the problem as good as we 
can. However, we are very pleased to learn that after the very long period of time during 
which they teacher unions have unsuccessfully tried to offer a progressive social dialogue 
on all the open issues, tomorrow Prime Minister Vucic will meet with the teacher unions to 
talk about possible solutions to the current problems. 
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I would be pleased about an opportunity to meet with you, too, as soon as the social 
partners manage to launch a positive and real progress. I am convinced that we could have a 
positive meeting and help supporting the development of a continuous and efficient social 
dialogue in education which could help further to improve the co-operation. This is why I 
ask you kindly for an appointment soon after your successful negotiations. 
 
Thank you in advance for your appreciated efforts. I’m looking forward to hearing from 
you soon. 
 
Sincerely Yours, 
 

 
Martin Rømer 
European Director 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


